City of Lake Ozark utility customers
can now make a payment online.

The same goes for making Municipal
Court payments.

It’s simple:

*To go the city’s website at cityoflake-
ozark.net.

eLook for “Online Bill Pay:” in the
lower left-hand corner of the website.

*Click on the icon.

*Choose either Utility Billing or
Municipal Court on the right side of the
screen.

eFollow the prompts.
To go directly to the website, click
here: https:/ /bit.ly /3cm4KdZ.

Pay in person

Payments can also be made in person
at City Hall, 3162 Bagnell Dam Blvd.
Payments can either be by cash or card,
but a $3 fee will be charged by the cred-
it card company for use of a card.

If you have questions, call the City
Hall at 573-365-5378.




